
June 10, 2020

Dear Seniors and their Parents/Guardians:

Beginning on Monday, June 15th, Metuchen High School will celebrate the Class of 2020 with a Drive-Up graduation.  Each graduating senior and their family will be assigned a 15 minute time period to come to the school and have the opportunity for the graduate to receive their diploma and have a formal picture taken by PM Studios under the scoreboard (in the Stadium).  Please find attached the schedule for the drive-up ceremony.  
The procedure for the drive-up Graduation ceremony is as follows:
· Senior students will be assigned a fifteen-minute interval to arrive at the gravel parking lot adjacent to the high school (see attached).
· One car with graduate and their family members will be directed to the gravel parking lot.  
· The graduate and family members will walk to the football field.  On the way to the football field, the graduate’s diploma will be on a table for the graduate to pick up.  
· The graduate and his/her family will proceed to an area in front of the scoreboard for a picture that will be taken with the graduate and family members.  
· Once the picture has been taken, the graduate and family will exit the football complex through a gate located behind the scoreboard. 
· The graduate and their family members will walk back to the gravel parking lot to their car and leave the premises.  

Please do not forget to watch the abbreviated Senior Convocation Awards ceremony which will be held on Monday, June 15th at 6:00pm on FaceBook (on the Metuchen Public School District page) as well as the Metuchen local cable channel (Channel 15).  Convocation is an awards ceremony where deserving seniors receive recognition for their achievements.  At this time, we will also announce the Graduation Scholarships (usually announced during the Graduation Ceremony).  It is recommended that all seniors watch the convocation ceremony.
A virtual graduation will be held on Facebook (Metuchen Public Schools District page) as well as on the local Metuchen Cable channel (Channel 15) on Friday, June 19, 2020 at 6:00pm.  
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